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24th June 2022  
 
End of support for SoloPro and SoloPro 360 products. 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Minicam launched the SoloPro line of push cameras in 2010, and the SoloPro 360 in 2012. Due to 
the age of components used in these systems, and the ongoing difficult in sourcing components 
due to the global supply chain crisis, we are no longer able to ensure a reliable supply of the 
components required to repair and support these systems. 
 
Therefore, with immediate effect, these systems are now end-of-life. This means that Minicam 
are unable to provide service repairs or spare part supply.  
 
Product lines impacted by this change: 
 
 
 
Please note that the SoloPro+ range of Push Cameras is not affected by this notification and 
remain fully supported. 
 
If you own an affected product and wish to discuss your options to upgrade to a fully supported 
product, please call Minicam sales on +44 (0)1942 270524 or email info@minicam.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kiran Damji 
Product Manager, Minicam Group. 


